
As we begin the season of Advent, we prepare ourselves for the celebration of the birth of our Lord,
Jesus Christ at Christmas. Advent is a time of hopeful waiting; a time when we answer the call to
prepare ourselves: “Be vigilant at all times.” May our prayerful observance of this season of Advent
draw us nearer to our loving and merciful God.This is also the time that we re�lect on the blessings
and values that permeate our school.  Thank you for your continued support, loyalty and dedication
to our mission. Thank you for your generosity in volunteering, for always being available, and
answering the call to serve.  Thank you for choosing Catholic Education. Your support of our school
is a blessing that allows our students and staff to grow in the love of Christ.  It is truly a sacred
privilege to serve you and I thank you for your support as we move forward.  
 

I hope that during your celebrations you �ind time with your family to attend Mass. The real reason
for Christmas is not Santa Claus but the day celebrates the birth of Jesus.  The Christmas Vigil Mass
schedule is 4 PM (English Family Mass), 6 PM (English), and 9 PM (Spanish Family Mass).  The
Christmas Day Mass schedule is midnight (English), 8 AM (English), 9:30 AM (English), 11 AM
(Spanish), 12:30 PM (English), and 2 PM (Spanish).
 

As you begin your well deserved holidays, I would like to thank you for the blessings each of you
provides to our students and each other. Take time to truly celebrate the season. Take time to spend
with your loved ones. Take time to relax and rejuvenate.  And �inally, take time to re�lect on the
blessings that God has bestowed on each of us.
 

On behalf of Fr. Gonzalez, the faculty and staff, and our school board, we extend our gratitude for all
you do for our school community, and our wish is that you may know the joy, hope, and peace of the
Nativity this Christmas Season. We share with you the words of St. Luke, and hope you �ind strength
in the words of the angel: Do not be afraid, I bring you good news of great joy that will be for all the people.
Today in the town of David, a Savior has been born to you; he is Christ the Lord.
Have a Merry Christmas �illed with peace, joy and love.  May God abundantly bless you and your
family in the coming new year.
        

Sincerely,
Rocky Domingo, Principal

Christmas Wishes
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T h e  o f f i c i a l  e - n e w s l e t t e r  f o r  S t .  A n d r e w  T i g e r s !

1 2 / 2 - 1 8 / 1 9  
S p a r k  o f  L o v e  T o y

D r i v e
 

1 2 / 9 - 1 3 / 1 9
A C R E  T e s t i n g :
G r a d e s  5  &  8

 
1 2 / 1 2 / 1 9 ,  8 : 1 5 A M

S c h o o l  M a s s :  F e a s t  o f
O u r  L a d y  o f  G u a d a l u p e

 
1 2 / 1 3 / 1 9

S a n t a ' s  W o r k s h o p  
 

1 2 / 1 3 / 1 9
S p i r i t  D r e s s  D a y :  U g l y

C h r i s t m a s  S w e a t e r
 

1 2 / 1 8 / 1 9 ,  8 : 1 5  A M
F i r s t  T r i m e s t e r  H o n o r s

A s s e m b l y   
 

8 : 3 0  A M
S a n t a  V i s i t

 
3 : 3 0  P M

C h r i s t m a s  C o n c e r t
 

1 2 / 1 9 / 1 9
N o  S c h o o l

F a c u l t y  a n d  S t a f f
I n - S e r v i c e  D a y

 
1 2 / 1 9 / 1 9 ,  7 : 0 0  P M

P a r i s h  A d v e n t
R e c o n c i l i a t i o n  S e r v i c e

 
1 2 / 1 9 / 2 0 1 9 - 1 / 3 / 2 0 2 0

C h r i s t m a s  B r e a k
 

1 / 6 / 2 0
S c h o o l  R e s u m e s

SAVE  THE  DATE  FOR  SPARK  OF  LOVE  TOY  DRIVE
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St. Vincent de Paul Society Food Drive!
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Schoolwide Service Projects

T I G E R S  A T  W O R K

Thank you to our families for supporting our Can Food Drive for
the St. Vincent de Paul Society.

We truly appreciate your generosity for people in need.
Due to the overwhelming support from all our families we were

able to supply much needed food items to the St. Vincent de Paul
Society Food Pantry!

Save the Date:
Spark of Love Toy

Drive!
We are asking each child to bring a new

unwrapped toy for children in need.

 

All toys will be collected on

December 18th!

Please support this wonderful cause.
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T H E  S T .  A N D R E W  N O V E N A

T h e  S a i n t  A n d r e w  C h r i s t m a s  N o v e n a
i s  o f t e n  c a l l e d  s i m p l y  t h e  " C h r i s t m a s

N o v e n a "  o r  t h e  " C h r i s t m a s
A n t i c i p a t i o n  P r a y e r , "  b e c a u s e  i t  i s
p r a y e d  1 5  t i m e s  e v e r y  d a y  f r o m  t h e
F e a s t  o f  S a i n t  A n d r e w  t h e  A p o s t l e

( N o v e m b e r  3 0 )  u n t i l  C h r i s t m a s .  I t  i s
a n  i d e a l  A d v e n t  d e v o t i o n ;  t h e  F i r s t

S u n d a y  o f  A d v e n t  i s  t h e  S u n d a y
c l o s e s t  t o  t h e  F e a s t  o f  S a i n t

A n d r e w .
W h i l e  t h e  n o v e n a  i s  t i e d  t o  t h e  F e a s t

o f  S a i n t  A n d r e w ,  i t  i s  n o t  a c t u a l l y
a d d r e s s e d  t o  S a i n t  A n d r e w  b u t  t o

G o d  H i m s e l f ,  a s k i n g  H i m  t o  g r a n t  o u r
r e q u e s t  i n  h o n o r  o f  t h e  b i r t h  o f  H i s
S o n  a t  C h r i s t m a s .  Y o u  c a n  s a y  t h e
p r a y e r  a l l  1 5  t i m e s ,  a l l  a t  o n c e ;  o r

d i v i d e  u p  t h e  r e c i t a t i o n  a s  n e c e s s a r y
( p e r h a p s  f i v e  t i m e s  a t  e a c h  m e a l )

P r a y e d  a s  a  f a m i l y ,  t h e  S a i n t  A n d r e w
C h r i s t m a s  N o v e n a  i s  a  v e r y  g o o d  w a y

t o  h e l p  f o c u s  t h e  a t t e n t i o n  o f  y o u r
c h i l d r e n  o n  t h e  A d v e n t  s e a s o n .

ST. ANDREW CATHOLIC SCHOOL

CHRISTMAS CONCERT

S A V E  T H E  D A T E

D E C E M B E R  1 8 ,  2 0 1 9  A T
3 : 3 0  P M

 
D O O R S  W I L L  O P E N  A T

3 : 0 0  P M
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St. Andrew Catholic School
Annual Giving Campaign

When you give you are investing in the future!
We ask you to support our $100,000 campaign.

These funds provide educational opportunities and lasting
memories for all our students. Thank you for making Catholic

education a possibility for everyone in our community.
 

To donate today please visit www.saspasadena.com


